
Report of the Riccarton/Wigram Community Board to the Council meeting of 20 September 2007 

3. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 3.1 SILVER BIRCH TREES IN BRIGHAM DRIVE 
 
  Mary Corbett spoke to the Board regarding silver birch trees on the berm outside her property at 

70a Brigham Drive.  Ms Corbett asked the Board to approve the removal of the trees and she 
offered to pay for the costs of removal and replacement with more appropriate trees. 

 
  The Board noted that it supported Mary Corbett’s request in principle and decided to request 

that staff report to the Board, with urgency, on the request from Mary Corbett for the removal of 
the silver birch trees in question and their replacement with more appropriate trees. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


